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Congratulations to co-blogger Rick Frank for his appointment to the
California High Speed Rail Authority Board of Directors. As an expert on California
environmental law, Rick will bring invaluable expertise to the Authority board as they
implement this enormous infrastructure project. For a blast from the past, read his Legal
Planet take on high speed rail here.  Californians will be well-served with Rick helping to
guide the project.

http://www.hsr.ca.gov/docs/newsroom/Richard_Frank_Press_Release_081613.pdf
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